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Scorzella, Nancy

From: Sue Walsh [suewalsh75@verizon.net)
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2009 9:47 PM

To: Mayor

Subject: Fernald Property

Dear Mayor, Thank you for your request for input from neighbor's of the Fernald Property. | have lived on Shirley
Rd, abutting the Fernald property for forty years ,| have serious interest in what happens there and the potential
impact on my neighborhood. I'd like to see a portion of the Jand developed as a cemetery and another portion as
a park with recreation facilities. Continued use of some space as a temporary "soft landing” spot for women and
children in crises would be encouraged by me. Thanks again for the admirable job you are doing. Yours Truely,
Sue Walsh

8/11/2009



